
THE
WORKS

DBTP

Families must have a Shoreline School District address or have a child who attends a
Shoreline School District school.
NEW IN 2023 Each qualifying family may shop once each month on a Wednesday night
between the hours of 6:30pm and 8:00pm.  
NEW IN 2023 Walk-ins will be accepted from 6:30 pm until 7:30pm, after which time no
families will be allowed to start shopping.  All shopping must be completed by 8:00pm.

TO SHOP AT THE WORKS:

WHEN TO SHOP: Wednesdays 6:30pm-8:00pm - Accommodations can be made for store
access time outside of regular hours by contacting The Works at the email or phone number
below.

LOCATION: The Works is located behind the Shoreline Center (North side of the building) at
18560 1st Ave NE. 

DONATIONS: You may leave donations at    The Works on Wednesday nights between 6-
8:30pm. You may also leave donations outside the door at    The Skills Center (located behind
the Spartan Recreation Center) Tuesdays through Thursdays between 8:30am and 2:00pm.

Providing free clothing and
self-care items to Shoreline

youth and students

A Community Clothing Closet

The Works
18560 1st Avenue NW   Shoreline, WA 98155
206.393.4916    theworks@shorelinepta.org


